
 

March 30, 2017 

 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

 

Re: OEB File Number EB-0217-0098 – Notice of Application and Written Hearing 

 

Attn: Board Secretary  

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

As per the Letter of Direction received March 29,2017, GC Project, Inc., on behalf of GC Project LP has 

posted the provided notices regarding the NOTICE OF APPLICATION AND WRITTEN HEARING for the 

Application for Electricity Retailer Licence in both English and French to the website 

www.greatcirclepower.com.  They can be viewed there now via hyperlink.   

 

Any questions regarding this matter can be directed to Melanie Warnock at (416) 365-4227 or 

mwarnock@greatcirclesolar.ca. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

  

Per: Clarke Herring 
Title: Authorized Signatory 
 GC Project, Inc., on behalf of GC 

Project LP 
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